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MILTON-UNDER-WYCHWOOD WOMEN’'S INSTITUTE

We are a friendly group and we meet on the third Tuesday in the month in
Milton Village Hall at 7.30 p.m. We would welcome any new members.

Our programme for 1995 - 1996 includes:-

Dr. David Nixon “The Solomon Islands”

Mrs. Liz Eaton “Denman College”

Mr. James Mitchell  “Songs from the Shows”

Mr. J. Gripper “The Black Rhino”

Mr. Joe Meredith “T'welve Months in a Cotswold Garden”

We also have arranged an outing to Clanfield on June 8th and
Bowwood on July 12th.

We would welcome anyone who would like to join us at our meetings or on
our trips.
Beryl Brown, Press Secretary.
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R.S.P.C.A.

Cruelty to animals is a subject at the forefront of our minds these days as
so many efforts are being made to relieve suffering. The effect of the National
Lottery has inevitably been felt by the numerous charities which attract our
sympathies but in Shipton-under-Wychwood there was great encouragement
for our efforts to collect for the R.S.P.C.A. Last year the total was £459 and
this year £443 which is very close.

I should like to thank all the local collectors here who include:-
Mrs Beaumont, Mrs Hoskins, Mrs Pilcher, Mrs Winternitz, Mr Yates and
Mrs Young. They join me in warmly thanking all those who gave so
generously.

Mrs Hickman of Ascott-under-Wychwood organised the collection there and
a total of £177.64 was achieved. Mrs Groves of Milton-under-Wychwood
arranged for the collection there and £89.14 was given.

Mary McNeill

FULBROOK CHURCH FETE

Fulbrook Church Féte will take place on Saturday 22nd July,
opening at 2.30 p.m. at Swallows'Turn, Upper End, Fulbrook.




